
 

28 November 2023 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear parents and carers 
 
It is time for our 7s, 8s and 9s to select their Excellence activities for next term. The booklet of 
activities they can choose from can be found here. Please encourage them to try something new 
and to challenge themselves, and they should not pick an activity that they have completed 
before. 

 
If your young person is taking part in either the Addams Family production or the Duke of 
Edinburgh Award scheme they do NOT need to make a selection, as they will be doing these 
activities during their Excellence Programme lessons. 
 

Choices need to be made by completing this form before Wednesday 6 December at 3.30pm. 
The link to this form is also in the Student Weekly, sent to all students on Sunday evenings and 
published on Arbor, AND it has been emailed directly to your young person. 
 
If students have any questions about the activities please encourage them to speak to Mrs 
Blackwell (ablackwell@carringtonschool.org). If they have any questions about the form itself 
please contact Mr Stafford (bstafford@carringtonschool.org). 

 
Mrs A Blackwell 
Assistant Headteacher of Teaching and Learning 
 

https://www.carringtonschool.org/assets/Documents/Attachments/Excellence-Programme-Booklet-Spring-Term-2024-FINAL_.pdf
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=teDrlIDWREOvqzU6M5eo4FP1IaewXJ5LqD5dhVihsgpUNUs2N0c1V1lGV1VTTU1IM1dSWU5URTFMSy4u
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